
 
 

May 23, 2023 

Dear Parents, Family Members, Guardians, and Kids,  

Welcome to “Hero Hotline” – VBS 2023, at Trinity Episcopal 

Church! We are excited that you are interested in our 

Vacation Bible School, and we know it will be a fun week! 

Each day, from Monday July 17 to Thursday July 20 the 

program will begin at 9:00am and will end at 12:00pm. We ask that you let us know who 

will be picking up your child each day. Please note that leaders will not release children 

to anyone other than the person designated to collect them. 

On Friday July 21, VBS starts at 4:00pm, when we rehearse for a showcase of “Hero 

Hotline”. Parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, family, and friends are invited to come 

along to the Bishop’s Garden, from 5:00pm, to hear a brief program, which the kids will 

have learned all week. The program will be followed by a Trinity Sizzling Summer Grill and 

Picnic, until 7:00pm. It should be a fun way to wrap up the week, so come along! – All 

are welcome! 

If you have any questions please feel free to call the Parish Office at (540) 592-3343 or 

email contact@trinityupperville.org 

Please see the attached poster and registration form for all the details you’ll need. Let’s 

get those completed registration forms coming in so that we can plan for a great VBS 

2023, at Trinity! 

I am excited for “Hero Hotline”, and hope you are, too! In Christ, 

 

The Rev. Jonathan Adams, 

Rector, Trinity Episcopal Church, Upperville, VA. 
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